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From: Planning Support (TWBC)
To: Local Plan (TWBC)
Subject: FW: Response to Public Consultation on the New Local Plan Ref STR/SS 1
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From: Info (TWBC) <Info@Tunbridgewells.gov.uk> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2024 8:11 AM
To: Planning Support (TWBC) <Planning@TunbridgeWells.gov.uk>
Subject: FW: Response to Public Consultation on the New Local Plan Ref STR/SS 1
Hi
Please see the email below received via Info@ for your attention.
Kind regards
Lesley
Lesley Wickens
Contact Centre Team Leader
The Amelia, Tunbridge Wells
T: 
E:

Town Hall, Royal Tunbridge Wells, Kent, TN1 1RS

www.tunbridgewells.gov.uk

From: Rachel Smith  
Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2024 12:00 AM
To: Info (TWBC) <Info@Tunbridgewells.gov.uk>
Subject: FW: Response to Public Consultation on the New Local Plan Ref STR/SS 1

From: Rachel Smith  
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2024 11:56 PM
To: 'localplan@tunbridgewells.org.uk' <localplan@tunbridgewells.org.uk>
Subject: FW: Response to Public Consultation on the New Local Plan Ref STR/SS 1
Response to Public Consultation on the New Local Plan Ref STR/SS 1
To Whom It May Concern,
I write to object to any more housing in Paddock Wood. There are currently 3 large
developments under construction providing hundreds more homes but this town barely
has the infrastructure to cope.
Flooding is an issue around the town after periods of heavy rainfall. Rather than increase
capacity at the local sewage works I understand a large ‘ring main’ system was
constructed to accommodate the waste from the additional homes already being built to
avoid overwhelming the sewage works. How do we know if adequate steps will be taken
to deal with waste from yet more homes ???
Local roads have been and will be shut for months while new services are supplied to
these 3 housing estates, causing considerable inconvenience to local residents.
Proposals by Paddock Wood Town Council to improve the commercial area of the town
have been thwarted by the building of more homes on Commercial Road and Station
Road.






